MAYOR LINDA GORTON h\ LEX' N GTO N SUSAN B. SPECKERT

COMMISSIONER
DEPARTMENT OF LAW

TO: Ken Armstrong, Commissioner
Department of Public Safety

FROM: Department of Law
DATE: February 25, 2019
RE: AMB Addendum

Log No. 19-CC0114

This memorandum is intended to remain confidential pursuant to the attorney-client
privilege as it contains privileged or confidential information.

You have asked for a review of an addendum to the AMB Service Agreement.
There are no legal issues to prevent the addendum from proceeding through the
Legistar process for Council approval and the Mayor’s signature. If the Division of Fire
agrees with the operational terms of the addendum it may proceed through the Legistar

process.
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Michael R. Sanner
Attorney Senior

cc:  Kristin Chilton, Chief

Division of Fire
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